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Good Evening,

As aresident of Lindley, I think a Lidl is exactly what the community needs and would
like to express my full support in favour of the development.

I hope the rest of the community are of the same opinion and we get to enjoy a decent,
affordable supermarket soon- not to mention the generation of jobs at a time people need

them most!

With a rising number of residents in the area following a number of new build
developments on Crosland Road, I believe that the area has been crying out for such a plan

for over three years now.





